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NEW CLOSING DATE 
FOR WILDLIFE GARDEN DESIGN COMPETITION

19 April 2021, Goodwood, West Sussex 
Rolls-Royce extends deadline for entries in Wildlife Garden competition
Entries will now close on 3 May 2021
Children aged 5-11 invited to submit designs for new wildlife-friendly features as part of a development programme in line with latest thinking on conservation and rewilding
Rolls-Royce Motor Cars is extending the closing date for entries in its Wildlife Garden competition to 3 May 2021, giving children an extra two weeks to create and submit their suggestions for new features in this popular area of the Rolls-Royce site at Goodwood in West Sussex.
Launched in late February, the competition has already attracted large numbers of entries from children aged 5-11 across the UK. As well as ideas to nurture wildlife, such as pollinator-friendly plants, trees and flowers, bird feeders, bug hotels and nest-boxes, entrants can design seats, shelters, sculpture and other items to make the Garden more appealing to Rolls-Royce staff and visitors.
The winner will be chauffeur-driven to the Home of Rolls-Royce, then perform an official opening ceremony for the rejuvenated Garden, before viewing their winning feature in its new setting. The winner and runner-up will also receive a unique 3D computer-generated image of the Wildlife Garden, with their feature in pride of place, created by the Rolls-Royce Bespoke Design Team with the same software used for designing customers’ cars.
For more details and to submit your entry, please visit:
www.rolls-roycewildlifegarden.com 
Entries now close on Monday 3 May 2021.
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FURTHER INFORMATION
You can find all our press releases and press kits, as well as a wide selection of high resolution, downloadable photographs and video footage at our media website, PressClub.
You can also follow marque on social media: LinkedIn; YouTube; Twitter; Instagram; and Facebook.
EDITORS’ NOTES
Rolls-Royce Motor Cars is a wholly-owned subsidiary of the BMW Group and is a completely separate company from Rolls-Royce plc, the manufacturer of aircraft engines and propulsion systems. Over 2,000 skilled men and women are employed at the Rolls-Royce Motor Cars’ head office and manufacturing plant at Goodwood, West Sussex, the only place in the world where the company’s super-luxury motor cars are hand-built.
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